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DIARY DATES

Fri 23 Oct

School Closes for Half Term

Tues 3 Nov School Opens

Mon 9™ Nov Virtual Parents Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm
— via zoom or a telephone call
Tues 10th Nov Virtual Parents Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm
— via zoom or a telephone call

Tues 10" Nov —
Fri 13 Nov

Year 5 Bikeability with Go Velo

Weds 11* Nov Remembrance Day

Fri 13" Nov Children in Need Day

W/c Mon 16% Nov Anti-Bullying Week

TO KEEP UP TO DATE WITH EVENTS IN
SCHOOL, PLEASE SEE THE LINKS BELOW:-

Calendar - gisburnroad.com/calendar
Website - gisburnroad.com
Facebook - facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool
Newsletter - gisburnroad.com/newsletters
School Meals - gisburnroad.com/school-meals

Subscribe to our school calendar by copying and pasting this iCal URL
into your calendar app:
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/ical/leidplnu18052baljjogvOh2sc%4
Ogroup.calendar.google.com/public/basic.ics

PARENTS EVENING

Parents Evening will take place on Monday 9™
November 2020 and Tuesday 10" November
2020, you can book a place at
gisburnroad.com/book

DEADLINE FOR SCHOOL APPLICATIONS
Deadline dates for September 2021 applications:-
Secondary School - 315t October 2020
Primary School - 15% January 2021

To apply for a school Place, please see the following link :-
lancashire.gov.uk/apply-for-a-school-place

REMOTE LEARNING

Please see the following link for remote learning information:-
gisburnroad.com/remote-learning

If your child is not currently in school, please email their class
teacher via gisburnroad.com/classes to request their login details.
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COVID-19 RELATED PUPIL ABSENCE

IN THE EVENT OF A POSITIVE CORONAVIRUS TEST
RESULT AT THE WEEKEND — PLEASE RING
07392668755 BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 3PM &
5PM ON SUNDAY 15T NOVEMBER, SO WE CAN
MAKE ARRANGEMENTS AS SWIFTLY AS POSSIBLE.

Alternatively, you can email office@gisburnroad.com
or message the school Facebook page
https://en-gb.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool/

If your child is showing any symptoms of Covid-19, please see the

following links for a quick reference guide and further

information:-

https://en-gb.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool

https://www.gisburnroad.com/letters/letter-for-parents-self-
isolation-procedure

Department for Education coronavirus (COVID-19) helpline

The Department for Education coronavirus (COVID-19) helpline is

available to answer questions about coronavirus (COVID-19) relating
to education and children’s social care. Staff, parents and young
people can contact this helpline by calling:

Phone: 0800 046 8687
Opening hours: - Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm

Saturday and Sunday from 10am to 4pm

CORONAVIRUS TESTING

As you will be aware, we have had a positive coronavirus test
result in Nursery this week. If you need to get tested during the
half term break please email office@gisburnroad.lancs.sch.uk to
keep us updated and to let us know the results. Thank you for
your continued support ©

MUSIC LESSONS

Polite reminder — please make sure forms and payments are
returned as soon as possible for your child to continue with music
lessons after half term. Thank you ©

Have a lovely half
term break!

Thank you to all our families for supporting all of our new
routines, we have done so well at keeping as safe as
possible. | hope you all have a good rest and look
forward to seeing you back in school on

Tuesday 3@ November.

All of the drop off/ pick up times will remain the same
Mrs Walker ©

Healthy Schools
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Celebrating
achievement

STARS OF THE WEEK
WRITERS OF THE WEEK

Reception Kyle
Year 1 Lucien Reception Amirah
Year 2 Abel Year 1 Rgman
Year 2 Aisha
Year 3 Declan
T Year 4 Pippa
LEARNING WARRIORS Year 5 Ethan K
Year 6 Arron
Year 3 Noah
Year 4 Charlie M
TOP MERIT WINNERS
Year 5 Eesa
Reception Kyle
vear 6 Ava Ronnie
= Larissa
i Year 1 Azaan
Lacey
Reegan
Year 2 Isla
Zoya
Imran
ATTENDANCE
. Year 3 Ava
Reception won last week! Lucy
Class Attendance % Pixie-Belle
R 98.3
Year 4 Anayah
1 89.2
2 935 Isabella
' Ella
3 94.0
: 925 Year 5 Tyler
> 6.1 Daisy
© 965 Ethan
Whole School 94.3%
Year 6 Kayleigh
Ava

ﬁ Neha
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